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Rochester Community  

Play Space 
Project Update - 10 December 2021 

Week 13 - 6 to 10 December 2021  

This week, the Rochester Community Play Space works contractor IECL installed the decked 
seat and rock base for the ‘Yarning Circle’, the upright logs for the Vortex and Climbing Trunks, 
the Bundjil Totem Carving and the recycled timber post that will form part of the Wirima 
(welcome) sign, located near the Northern Highway entrance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 14 - 13 to 17 December 2021  

Next week, the contractor plans to install the concrete base for the ‘Story Tree’ Library, the 
soft fall surrounding the Vortex and Climbing Trunks, perimeter fencing, relocate the ‘Bills’ 
Trough and tree planting will begin. 

There have been delays on the supply and delivery of the Mouse House, however the           
remainder of play space is scheduled to be open to the public from Friday 24 December 


